
 
 
 
 
 
 
Memorandum:  05-041 
   
Date: May 26, 2005 
 
To: Patrick Lai, Chairman, Two-Cycle Diesel Surveillance Panel 
 
From: Jeff Clark 
 
Subject: 6V92TA Calibration Testing for the April 2005 ASTM Report Period 
  
  
 There was no 6V92TA reference test activity for this ASTM period. For a summary of the most 
recent reference activity, please refer to TMC Memorandum 04-024. This summary is also available from 
the TMC web site at: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/6V92/semiannualreports/. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c: F. M. Farber, TMC 
 J. L. Zalar, TMC 
 Two-Cycle Diesel Surveillance Panel 
 ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/6V92/semiannualreports/6V92-04-2005.pdf 
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